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CABINET – 22 JUNE 2010 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 
Question received from the following Member: 
 

1. Question to Councillor Couchman from Councillor Fooks 

 

“Is the Cabinet satisfied with the security arrangements at County Hall since 
the reorganisation of the reception area? Is there a problem with tail-gating 
through the security screen?” 
 
Answer: 
 
‘No recorded "incidents" since the creation of the new Reception. Security for 
the building has been further enhanced by closing off the front doors to Old 
County Hall, off front car park,connected with recent upgrade to fire 
safety/replacement fire alarm system. 
 
Staff are reminded each quarter at County Hall Users Group to display identity 
badges whilst they are on the premises and to be vigilant for potential 
tailgaters, particularly before and after opening hours.’ 

 


